
To Guardians of Faith Christian School Students: 

 
Faith Christian School PK-12th – Parent Meeting 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 9th @ 2:30 PM –in the Commons! 

 

This is a very exciting meeting for all Faith Christian School Parents. 
We have many talented students moving through our school who are excited about our Athletics 
Program. As the Athletic Boosters, we feel that it is critical to communicate with you, the parents, about 
the future plans for our Athletics Program.   
We realize that most parents have very busy schedules, but we will be hosting a meeting that cannot be 
overlooked. If you have a student who is attending Faith Christian School this year, we need for you to 
attend this meeting.  

The meeting will only take about 30 minutes. We also have a HUGE fundraiser coming up that we want 
to share with all of you during the meeting.  

As a part of our upcoming fundraiser, the company that we are working with is donating $5 to our 
Athletics Program for every parent in attendance!  This is an easy opportunity to support our students, 
just by sharing a few minutes of your time.  

The meeting will be held in the Commons at 2:30PM on Monday, September 9, 2024.   

I look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Eagle Nation Athletic Boosters 
FCS, Eagle Nation Athletic Boosters 


